
From:
To: M42 Junction 6
Subject: Philip O"Reilly - Notification of wish to attend an Accompanied Site Inspection (ASI) & suggested location
Date: 03 June 2019 22:33:25

Dear Sir / Madam,
May I suggest an ASI is carried out around my property, which includes part of the access lane to
Woodhouse Farm as well as the field that surrounds my property? This is the proposed site for the
reconfiguration of the WGAA facility, and is also identified in the DCO documents as a site
compound, and the impact cannot be fully understood by simply walking along Catherine de Barnes
Lane. 
Kind regards,
Philip




